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Draft findings on the review of Horizon Power's mandatory link 
criteria for the Horizon Power network  
 

INVITATION FOR PUBLIC SUBMISSIONS 

The Economic Regulation Authority (ERA) has published its draft findings on the review of 
Horizon Power’s mandatory link criteria. 

Interested parties are invited to make submissions on the draft findings.  Submissions should 
be made online at www.erawa.com.au/consultation by 4:00pm (WST), Tuesday, 12 December 
2017. 

The ERA will consider any submissions received prior to preparing its final findings.  

 

BACKGROUND 

Mandatory link criteria specify any communication links required as part of a metering 
installation.  A communications link enables a meter to be read from a remote location. 

The ERA began its review of Horizon Power’s mandatory link criteria in September 2017. 

Final findings will be published by 28 December 2017.  
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